
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: David Ariss, Chair 
 

Date: July 8, 2024. 

MEMO 

 

Re: Dr. Lak Chinta 
 

 
To: All Ongwanada staff and community 
  
I am pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors has unanimously approved Dr. Lak Chinta 
as our full-time permanent Chief Executive Officer, effective immediately. The Board feels 
confident in Dr. Chinta’s leadership as he undertakes several proactive initiatives within 
Ongwanada while engaging with other organizations in Ontario.     
  
We look forward to the continuation of our working relationship and the positive outcomes we 
can achieve together. 
  
J. David Ariss 
Board Chair, Ongwanada 


